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Watts Remy

From: kate merrell <katemerrell@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 1, 2019 10:07 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Support for SB 931 and SB 926

As a coastal resident who lives adjacent to industrial tree farms I am dismayed that Oregon who 
is generally a leader in environmental policy is so behind with their forest practices.  Given the 
toxicity of what is allowed to be sprayed near human residences and watersheds it is imperative 
that there be notice and data collected as to impact.  Better yet stop allowing the aerial spraying 
of chemicals that other states sensibly banned.  The allowing of this spraying may save the tree 
farm monies but the cost is born by human health, water quality, and the costs of the water 
districts which try to deal with the chemicals in the water they provide people to drink.  I am 
very much in support of SB 931 and SB 926. 
 
Thank you, 
Kate Merrell 
Arch Cape 


